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                                                                                                                         Friday 25th October 2024  
 

Dear Parents/Carers                                                            
 

 

Whole School Diwali Day 2024 

 

On Tuesday 12th November we are having a whole school ‘Diwali Day’. 

 

All children are invited to come into school dressed either in traditional clothes, party clothes or clothes 

that are brightly coloured. As part of this exciting day we have a dhol drumming workshop planned for Key 

Stage Two pupils and a bhangra dancing workshop for Key Stage One and Early Years pupils. The children 

will also take part in a range of other activities linked to the Diwali celebration such as food tasting, 

creating rangoli patterns and making Diya lamps.  

 

We look forward to seeing the children dressed up and to everyone having an enjoyable day.  

 

For our families who are celebrating Diwali over the holidays, we hope you have a joyous day celebrating 

the festival of light.  Happy Diwali.  

 
Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Mrs Dullat  

RE Leader 


